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Industry Areas 
Healthcare  
Professional Services Firms 
Manufacturing/Distribution & Wholesale 

 
Michele Maybaum is a partner in Raich Ende Malter & Co. LLP’s New York office. She has 
over 25 years of expertise in profitability consulting, business advisory services, and planning 
for closely held and family-owned businesses. Michele specializes in the areas of healthcare, 
professional service firms, manufacturing, wholesale and distribution, retail, real estate, 
insurance, and financing.  

Michele co-founded her own firm with her father, David, which they ran for over 20 years, 
before joining Raich Ende Malter & Co LLP. Michele adds her expertise to the business 
consulting department of Raich Ende Malter & Co LLP, developing a collaborative approach 
to supporting client needs.   

Michele develops long-term client relationships. Her passion for building success is focused 
on providing insights for managing her clients’ businesses by establishing systems and 
processes that will improve their profitability and long-term success. She provides her clients 
with valuable guidance on financial best practices to help them grow their businesses, meet 
their goals, and plan for future exit strategies.  
 
Professional Affiliations and Organizations 
Michele is licensed as a Certified Public Accountant in New York. She is also a Certified 
Professional Behavioral Analyst in DISC Profile Model of Personality Behavior. Michele is a 
member of the Board of Directors for the Financial Women’s Association (FWA) and serves 
as Treasurer. She is also a member of the Women’s President Organization (WPO), the 
American Institute of Certified Public Accountants (AICPA), and the New York State Society 
of Certified Public Accountants (NYSSCPA). Michele participates in the Women Investing in 
Women (WIIW) project, a global initiative to assist women entrepreneurs worldwide. 

Education 
Michele received her Bachelor of Business Administration degree in Accounting, Cum Laude 
from the State University of New York at the Albany School of Business, and has a certificate 
in Human Resources from New York University. 


